
Flood Mapping on Ka-asiniskasik (166A)    
Invitation for a Public Open House

Public Works is working with lands, housing and emergency management to ensure the Na-
tion's existing and future infrastructure (roads, homes, public buildings) is being built in areas
not prone to flooding.

The department just completed computer modeling of Hoole Creek and the Unnamed Creek
west of Hoole Creek on Reserve 166A to inform current and future infrastructure decision-
making. We now want to meet with residents to share the results of this work. Public Works
and Urban Systems want to meet Reserve 166A residents to:

Present preliminary flood maps and share information on areas that could be at risk.                            
Gather residents' experiences with past flooding in these waterbodies.
Discuss risk tolerance and flood mitigation options.

If you're interested, please join us for a Public Open House at the OPK School on Saturday, 
March 15 any time between 12:00pm to 3:00pm. Urban Systems staff will be available for 
one-on-one conversations. Refreshments will be provided.


